
 
   

 

  

Parent  
Advisory 
Committee A Message from the PAC 

Welcome to the McKay PAC  
(Parent Advisory Council)! 

As parents and guardians of McKay 
students, we invite you to patriciate in 
the McKay Parent community. The 
parents of McKay aim to support a 
welcoming and thriving learning 
environment in which all students 
engage in positive educational and 
social experiences.   

The PAC supports building a positive 
and inclusive school community 
through open communication, and we 
invite you to be a part of this process.  

If you wish to connect with McKay’s 
PAC or if you would like to be involved 
in supporting McKay school, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to us through 
Mrs. Perry in the school office 
(vperry@sd38.bc.ca).  
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McKay Elementary School 

7360 Lombard Road, 
Richmond, BC  
V7C 3N1 
 
https://mckay.sd38.bc.ca/ 
 

Follow Us 

https://twitter.com/McKayMustangs 



 
 

PAC Goals 
 

The P.A.C. makes 
recommendations regarding: 

• School Growth Plans - 
GOALS 

• Curriculum supports 
• Learning Resources 
• School spirit 
• Hot Lunch Programs 
• Money matters, including 

fundraising and school 
needs 

 

 

Be part of the PAC 

McKay Elementary School 
Thinking, Communicating and Caring  

 
We invite and encourage you 
to attend monthly PAC 
meetings.  These are open to 
everyone and are a wonderful 
way to create new connections 
within the school.  You can:  
 
§ learn more about what goes 

on in our school 
§ meet other parents 
§ find out some of the ways 

that you can get involved  
§ ask questions  
§ get to know our teachers 

and administrators 

We can’t wait to meet you! 

 

What is the PAC? 

The purpose of the Parent Advisory 
Council (PAC) is to promote and 
support education and to 
contribute to the learning 
environment of McKay school.  

PAC meetings give parents and 
school staff the opportunity to work 
cooperatively to make McKay’s 
learning environment a positive 
and supportive place for children 
to learn.  
 
All parents and guardians of 
students registered at McKay 
Elementary are automatically 
members of the PAC.  It is up to 
you how much you choose to be 
involved.   

 

 


